
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL  

  

To:   Honorable Mayor and City Council Members  

FROM: Debra M. Irvin, Manager   

DATE: September 14, 2020 

SUBJECT: Case No. 20-21:  A referral to the City Plan Commission for 

a Special Use Permit to Latoya E. Reese to Operate a Wig and Lash 

Parlor 

The above Subject item has been investigated, and the findings are listed as 

follows:  

BACKGROUND 
Petitioner Latoya E. Reese is requesting a Special Use Permit (SUP) to operate a 
Wig and Lash Parlor.  The space is a vacant.  
 
ACTION FROM COUNCIL  
Refer to the Plan Commission for review and consideration of a Special Use 
Permit (SUP) to operate a Wig and Lash Parlor  
 
JUSTIFICATION 
Allowed under Special Use Permit (SUP) process 
 
SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS 
  

1. Application  
2. Area Photo  
3. Site plan  
 

IMPACT ON CITY’S BUDGET  
None  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
___________________________ 
Debra M. Irvin  
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